Subject: Re: Hearing loss
Posted by lilbill on Mon, 09 Mar 2020 16:59:10 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

There is sound in our environment, and those from television, radio, and other household
appliances should be at safe levels. The issue with NIHL is that it can be immediate or can be
discoverable after a long time. Wearing protective devices when involved in a loud activity can
help, and so can knowing that noises at or above 85dBA can be hazardous.
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